
      

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

    21 October 2022 

Head: A. S Naismith 

Value Award Winners 
 

Nursery – Whole Class  

Reception – Ezra 

Year 1 – Chun Hay 

Year 2 – Maia 

Year 3 – Asmaa 

Year 4 – Najla 

Year 5 – Johnny 

Year 6 – Samira 

Sport Award - Chun Hay Y1 

Music Award – Mia Y2 

 

Dalling Road London W6 0UD ◦ Tel: 020 8748 2566 ◦ email: office@fgschool.uk ◦ website: floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk 

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 91.7% 

Year 1 – 95.4% 

Year 2 – 87.2% 

Year 3 – 89.8 % 

Year 4 – 93.2% 

Year 5 – 99.9% 

Year 6 – 99.9 % 

 

Well done Year 1 

(Year 5 & 6 in Nethercott) 

 

 

NEWS FROM 
NETHERCOTT 
Everyone had a lovely 
time and the weather has 
been great...apart from a 
little rain today! Lots of 
pictures and stories to 
follow in the next 
newsletter. Baa! 

 

Year 1 learnt all about the Wright Brothers and the first 

aeroplane flight. We enjoyed making paper aeroplanes 

and having our own competition. 

This week nursery has been exploring different signs of autumn 

and used tweezers to scoop the pumpkin's seeds out.   

 

Nursery enjoyed exploring the surroundings with their 

families during 'Play and Stay' session. 
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Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

 

 

 

Mon 24 – Fri 28 October 

HALF TERM 
 

 

Thursday 3 November 

Year 6 Cake Sale 
 

Monday 5 December 

PTA Coffee Morning 
 

Wednesday 14 December 

Christmas Fete 

 

 

 

 

PTA – Treasurer 

 

Following the AGM for the PTA on 

6th October 2022 we are still 

looking for a treasurer. The 

Treasurer is responsible 

for handling the money raised at 

events, making approved 

payments and making 

arrangements for counting of 

money at events. 

  

If you are interested in the role 

please contact Miss C Kelly – 

office@fgschool.uk. 

 

Reception were delighted to welcome their parents into 

class on Thursday for a Stay and Play session. Children 

loved sharing their learning and having lots of fun! We 

already can’t wait for the next one. 

Our next 

collection day 

is Monday 7th 

November 

 
Last week’s VAW winners. 

Well done everyone! 

If you have a worry about 

anything while school is 

closed, you can contact 

people who can help at any 

time. 

NSPCC Help Line: 0808 800 

5000 for adults with a 

concern about a child.  

 https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

 

Childline: 0800 1111 

for children with any worries.  

https://www.childline.org.uk/ 

 

Breakfast Club 

Will be open from 

7.15am and 

breakfast will 

stop being served 

at 8.00am. 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.childline.org.uk/


 

  

Year 5 & 6 enjoying a drumming 

session during their music lesson. 

Afterschool 

Club 

 

Pupils making 

and enjoying 

snacks and a 

display of their 

artistic skills in 

origami and 

collage making. 

HAVE A 

WONDERFUL 

HALF TERM. 

SEE YOU ON 

MONDAY 31ST 

OCTOBER. 


